
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Millburn Public Schools 

 

INFORMATION ITEM 

September 7, 2010 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject:  District Priorities Discussion 

 It was suggested that we take some time for a BOE discussion 
regarding priorities.   We would like to affirm where people feel they stand 
as to what is most important to our district and our constituents.  It was 
thought that this would be helpful in discussing the possible scenarios that 
were presented last time.   

 The administrative team stands ready to assist you in any way, either 
to answer questions or to provide information regarding educationally sound 
plans and impacts of any of the scenarios that were discussed.   


